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STATE OF ILLINOIS
Chicago, Illinois 60601

	

Pollution Control Board

RE : Case PCB 2006-184

We support the Peoria County Board's decision to deny Peoria Disposal Company's
request to expand its toxic waste landfill .

PDC's hazardous waste landfill should not be expanded, but closed permanently .
This toxic landfill sits over Peoria's main source of water and is upwind of the city .

The health and welfare of the community should be first and foremost in any decision by
the Illinois Pollution Control Board . We urge you to vote NO on PDC's request for toxic
landfill expansion .

Sincerely,

Cr--~

Cynthia Larson
Carl . D . Niemeier
Josephine Niemeier

2716 North Kingston Drive
Peoria, Illinois 61604
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